BREADY JUBILEE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Telephone/Fax No 028 71841319
Email: info@bready.strabane.ni.sch.uk

www.breadyjubileeps.com

Monday 3rd January 2022

Dear parents/guardians,

A very Happy New year to our whole school community. | do hope that both you and your family had a restful
Christmas break. With the high rates of COVID- 19 in the area, | can also assume that some of our families
were unfortunately impacted at some stage over the holiday.

Despite the high rates of infection, | am pleased that the Department of Education have given the go ahead
for schools to reopen as normal for term 2 and as such our school will reopen tomorrow Tuesday 4th
January for all children (8:15am for breakfast club and 9am for all other pupils). We ask that all children
on return to school bring with them the uncompleted packs that were given to them during the last week of
term 1.

As requested in November we also ask parents to consider not sending their child/children to school if there
is COVID- 19 in your household. We will, as before, provide these children with a learning pack to complete
during the required isolation period. If this is the case please let us know by emailing or calling the school
tomorrow morning.

| do expect the early part of Term 2 to cause issues due to COVID- 19 but with continued effective
communication between home and school | hope that we will be able to minimise any potential disruption to
school life for all children.

Happy New Year to everyone and see you all in the near future.

Kind regards

Mr Bogle

12 Cloughboy Road, Bready, Strabane, Co, Tyrone, BT820DN
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